

SUSANA MARTINEZ
Governor

JOHN A. SANCHEZ Lieutenant Governor

NEW MEXICO ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT

Harold Runnels Building
1190 South St. Francis Drive (87505)
P.O. Box 5469, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502-5469
Phone (505) 827-2900 Fax (505) 827-2965
www.nmenv.state.nm.us



RYAN FLYNN Cabinet Secretary

BUTCH TONGATE Deputy Secretary



May 18, 2015

Sherry Burt-Kested, Manager Environmental Services Freeport-McMoRan Chino Mines Company PO Box 10 Bayard, NM 88023

RE: Approval of Request for Comment Period Extension for Ecological Risk Assessment, Hanover/Whitewater Creek Investigation Unit (HWCIU), Chino Administrative Order on Consent

Dear Ms. Burt-Kested,

The Ground Water Quality Bureau of the New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has reviewed your request dated May 12, 2015 for an extension of time for review and comment on the Ecological Risk Assessment for the Hanover/Whitewater Creek Investigation Unit (HWCIU). NMED concurs that this request may be granted under Article XIV, Section A per the Chino Administrative Order on Consent (AOC) and approves your request to extend the comment period thirty (30) days to coincide with the public review comment period.

Therefore, submittal of comments to the NMED for the Ecological Risk Assessment, Hanover/Whitewater Creek Investigation Unit (HWCIU) is due by June 18, 2015.

Sincerely,

David Mercer, Chino AOC Project Manager Mining Environmental Compliance Section

Ground Water Quality Bureau

New Mexico Environment Department

Silver City Field Office

David W Merces

DWM: dwm

cc: Petra Sanchez, US EPA (via email)
Phyllis Bustamante, NMED (via email)
Kurt Vollbrecht, NMED (via email)
Joseph Fox, NMED (via email)
Mark Lewis, Formation Environmental (via email)
Joe Allen, Formation Environmental (via email)
Ned Hall, Freeport-McMoRan Inc. (via email)
Pam Pinson, Freeport-McMoRan Inc. (via email)